
To whom it may concern 
 
Freshwater Place residential building is a premium apartment building in Melbourne and we are always 
searching for the latest products to save energy and running cost. We employed Best Practice Lighting to 
replace all our old Halogen globes with LED equivalents and all fluorescent tubes in the 9 levels car park 
with LED motion sensors tubes. We chose Best Practice Lighting after talking to other building and 
facility managers who told us they were professional, knowledgeable and extremely helpful.  At all times 
they ensured that the impact on residents and businesses was minimal.  Andrew Gowan the owner is 
well informed about the latest products on the market and where they can be used.    
 
 
Regards 
 
Mike Zverina 
Facility Manager 
Freshwater Place Residential Apartments 
Ph:03 9686 7484  Mob: 0407 748 488 
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